
 
 
 
 
 
July 21, 2005 
 

Retirement of Reference Pools Announced 
 
Effective November 1, 2005, Freddie Mac will retire the following reference pools:   
 
 A001 – A026 
 A028 – A033 
 
Please contact Investor Inquiry at (800) 336-3672 or Investor_Inquiry@FreddieMac.com 
if you have any questions. 


